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“One Nation under God

Grand Knight’s Message

First and foremost, thank you for the terrific turn-out for voting in May. We 

had to move to a larger room to accommodate our numbers!! I pray that we 

sustain that size meeting; the comradery and spirit in the room was 

enjoyable. We also have some quarterly dinner meetings planned with the 

next coming up in July.

_____________________________________

I have the privilege to appoint and announce Richard Mazzatti as our 

Council’s Spiritual Advisor. I would also like to give him a round of applause 

for his first report at our last meeting. The approach he took to the task 

surprised and delighted me. I had not considered his idea of what the job 

description actually was but I was most certainly being shortsighted.  

Dick offered a wide list of spiritual opportunities,  the schedules and 

locations.  His devotion to our Council was clearly demonstrated by the 

detail he gathered and thought used in compiling his first report.  

For those of you that might be very familiar with Dick, he is involved in many 

local charitable organizations and endeavors. This fact further exemplifies his 

commitment to the KofC and our Council having carved out the time to plan 

his approach and report. 

Dick will be unable to attend our June meeting due to a conflict but 

requested that I forward the following spiritual opportunities. He is 

recommending the following two subscriptions for daily prayer and 

contemplation: 

_____________________________________________________
Monthly Council Meeting

St. Mark’s Library

June 21, 2018

________________________________________

WE ARE HOSTING OUR 1ST EXEMPLIFICATION EVER!!

Knights of 11374: Come join us and bear witness!

June 19 @ 6:30PM

St. Lawrence Deacon Hall

Our Council Field Agent for K of C Insurance: Stephen Marone

Cell: 330-1863        Office: 319-3270

E-Mail: Stephen.Marone@kofc.org



June Birthdays
Peter Lutz 6/1

Dick Mazzatti 6/14

Joseph Cappon 6/14

Scott Murphy 6/18

Mike Marron 6/27

Bob Etta 6/27

Henry Maldonado 6/29

Happy Birthday Gentlemen!

Good of the Order

Margaret Morales

George & Heather Donohue

Bob Reuter

Derek Murphy

Jim Phillipone

Gary Valentine

Mario DiGiambattista

Michael Nicolosi

Peter Sardano

Mary Palumbo

Marcus Brooks

Mark Maldonado

Beth Barcomb

Jane Holly Gunzelmann

Jerry Figlioli

John McHale

Chris Hawkins

Questions/Concerns:

Mark Gardone Grand Knight

(585) 730-5473 (H)

(585) 230-6177 (M)

magwood13@gmail.com

Mark Your Calendar

6/10 – After 11:0A Mass

Father Lee Chase celebrates 25 yrs!

Our Council is support this celebration, 

please join us and congratulate on of our 

Council Chaplains!

Breakfast Meetings @ Long Pond Family 

Restaurant:

6/12 @ 8:15 AM

6/26 @ 8:18AM

First Degree Exemplification

St. Law Deacon Hall

6/19 @ 6:30PM

Sidewalk Advocates for Life

7/14 from 3PM to 7 PM

Focus Pregnancy Help Center

135 University Ave

Living Faith      $15.00/year     www.livingfaith.com 

Living With Christ     $24.95/year     livingwithchrist.us/LWCMAY 

Dates For Your Calendar: 

October 13 – Men's Conference @ St. Jude's; Bishop Matano will speak 

October 26 thru 29 – St. Lawrence Men's Notre Dame Retreat   

With appreciation, I am awarding Dick with Knight of the Month for May for taking the reins 

and making the Spiritual Advisor position his own! 

St. Lawrence is looking for volunteers for:

Eucharistic Ministers

Money Counters

Contact Wendy Speciale for details

(585) 723-1350

wendy.speciale@dor.org



Your elected officials for 2018 – 2019

Grand Knight -- Mark A. Gardone

Deputy Grand Knight -- Antonio L. Morales (Appointed C & B Chair 2018)

Chancellor -- Albert R. Bodamer

Recorder -- Rick E. Monnat

Treasurer -- Richard D. Antelli (NEWLY ELECTED)

Advocate – James L. Gelormini

Warden – Henry Maldonado

Inside Guards – Ralph A. Dinitto

Michael L. Marron (NEWLY ELECTED)

Outside Guards – Lutz P. Sahmel

Edward J. Ehrmentraut (NEWLY ELECTED)

Board of Trustees – George W. Schenk

Michael R. Bracci

Robert D. Oswald (NEWLY ELECTED)

Appointed Officers

Chaplains – Rev. Lee P. Chase

Rev. Peter Enyan-Boadu

Spiritual Advisor – Richard Mazzatti (NEWLY APPOINTED)

Financial Secretary – Norman R. Morrill

Lecturer – Marvin J. Konz

** For Officers leaving posts: It is with GREAT appreciation and 

gratitude that we thank you for your years of service and devotion! 

We honor you and look to you as an inspiration!


